
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 

  We have had a busy term in Lea class! Some of our peers have enjoyed transition days to 

Sixth form, we have been for a trip to the Get to Know Animals Zoo and had a family 

picnic. We have worked hard and learnt some new skills to prepare us for a new 

academic year come September.   

   

     

Literacy and Communication 

We have been exploring the book Aliens Love Underpants this term, we have enjoyed 

joining in and reading books with the adults. During writing sessions have been working on 

our pencil grip, letter and word formation. We continue to work on improving our 

communication skills by using symbols and Makaton throughout our school week.  

     

         

Lea Class 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

We have enjoyed exploring our science topic of motion this term. We have been 

focusing on the concepts push and pull. We have been experimenting which ways the 

doors around school open, which daily household items we push or pull and the different 

types of P.E equipment we use.  

    

Maths 

  In maths sessions we have continued to focus on early adddition and subtraction during 

number sessions. We have been focusing on sorting and sequencing in our geometry 

sessions this term. We are very good at completing patterns and sorting objects by shape, 

size or colour.  

 

        



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

  We have enjoyed looking at a range of different healthy breakfasts in food technology 

this year, we particularly enjoyed making scrambled eggs on toast and porridge with 

honey. We have continued to work on improving our independence skills this term. We 

have been taking responsibility for our own items and ensuring that they are put away in 

the correct place for the next time they are needed. We have also been working on 

completing activities by ourselves such as washing the plates after snack or wiping the 

tables after we have eaten.   

 

   

End of Year Message 

We would like to say a big thank you to all the pupils for all the hard work they have 

done this year. It has been a pleasure to work with each of them everyday and see the 

achievements they have made.  

We would also like to say a thank you to the parents and families of our pupils for your 

continued support over the past year.  

We hope you all have a lovely summer holiday and look forward to seeing you in 

September.  

Charlotte and the Lea class team.   

 


